
Our krewe  
is extraordinary 
together!
What’s happening in December

Available tools and resources:
• Monthly emails, flyers, and TV display boards
• Online hub
• Departmental meetings
• Academic Affairs information sesions

Orienting our new team members.  
Tulane Medical Center and Lakeside Hospital team members 
have completed orientations at East Jefferson General 
Hospital throughout the entire month of November and 
orientations continue into the beginning of this month.  
We look forward to orienting all of our new team members 
prior to their official arrival in January.

We support your well-being.
Take a quick break with a massage provided by  
Blue Cliff College in the Atrium.
December 12, 6:30-9:30 pm
December 15, 11 am-2 pm

Cafe hours now extended.
The cafe is now open until 7 pm with to go items only 
available from 10-11 am and 3-4 pm  
(Mashgin self check out only).

Stay informed. Visit the EJGH Online Hub for all up-to-date 
information and campus transformation details.

Let’s celebrate.
•	Holiday party (night shift):  

Dec. 6, 10pm-midnight | Esplande 1 and 2
•	Holiday party (day shift):  

Dec. 8, 11am-1pm | Esplande 1 and 2

In case you missed it
Become a Culture Leader – it’s a volunteer role where 
you’d get a sneak peek at the transition information before 
anyone else and be able to guide your department. 

Have a question or concern? 
Check our Frequently Asked Questions in the EJGH Online Hub

Didn’t answer your question? 
Ask a question here

Coming up in January 
 

We support your well-being. 
Take a quick break with a massage provided by  
Blue Cliff College in the Atrium.  
•	January 3, 6:30-9:30 pm 
•	January 5, 11 am-2 pm

Welcoming our new team members.
It’s official! Please extend a warm welcome to 
our new team members who will be joining us on 
campus this month!

23-10810-1129

Transition details for East Jefferson General Hospital

Sign up for The Heart Beat. It’s your resource for  
all news and updates across LCMC Health.  
Download our mobile app by texting LCMC to 45411.

Throw me 
something 
mister

December

You’re  
in that 
number

January

Relocation information
Tulane Medical Center inpatient and clinic services will 
be relocating to EJ. The inpatient move process begins 
January 8, with the official move on January 13. Clinics will 
move on January 13-14. Check out the timeline, locations, 
and patient communications details here.

https://bit.ly/47PdHJj
https://bit.ly/47PdHJj
https://images.care.lcmchealth.org/Web/HGLCMC/%7Ba7cdae23-806e-4ac5-9c8a-d24d91d2c21b%7D_LCMC_Culture_Leader_Flyer_23-24547_Final.pdf
https://bit.ly/47PdHJj
https://lcmchealth-drshh.formstack.com/forms/ejgh_extraordinary_together_ask_us_anything
https://onfirstup.com/lcmc/lcmc/articles/tmc-relocation-information?bypass_deeplink=true

